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DUPLAIN – Duplain Township officials would like to update the community on the state of the

Elsie Dam and the progress of the project. First, the Elsie Dam continues to deteriorate with

each major water event. As a result, there will be zero tolerance regarding trespassing violators

will be cited. The site is unsafe for public activities.

Officials are aggressively seeking grant funding to remove the dam and to develop a safe park

area for fishing and non-motorized watercraft. Applications have been submitted for three

grants. Two are in phase two and one is in the third phase at the national level. Officials remain

optimistic.


